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SNL Post-Doctoral Professional Development Program presents:

The 2008 Postdoctoral All Hands Meeting 

“Post-doctoral researchers contribute greatly to the Lab's internal vitality as well as our technical reputation and visibility in the scientific community.  This new program will help provide an outstanding experience for post-docs while at SNL and advance their skills for future success.”  
~ Dr. Richard Stulen


The Organizing Committee of Sandia’s 

Post-Doctoral Professional Development Program [PD]2P 

cordially invites you to the Postdoc All Hands Meeting!
Date: Wednesday April 9, 2008
New Mexico: 12–1 pm Place: Bldg 858EL, Room L2000A&B

California: 11–12 noon Place: 940 Auditorium
Special Guest:

Dr. Richard Stulen
Chief Technical Officer and Vice President of Science, Technology, and Research Foundations
Followed by Q&A & Networking Lunch
Please RSVP by April 1, 2008
NM: Anna Gorman

akgorma@sandia.gov
(505) 272-7640

CA: Lisa Gray

lgray@sandia.gov
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